
From: Steph O'Connor <Steph.O'Connor@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Friday, June 20, 2025 7:55 AM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>; Lauren Maniatis 

<Lauren.Maniatis@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: Irma L. Morales <Irma.Morales@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Re: Transformative Justice Infrastructure Fellowship - Ethics Inquiry 

  

Hi Lauren and Steve, 

  

I hope you both had a nice day off yesterday. 

  

I wanted to follow up on the second part of this fellowship and let you know that I traveled to/from 

Baltimore, MD from June 17-18. The fellowship paid for my travel, lodging, and meals but I did not 

accept any honoraria or any other reimbursements. I provided my own transit to/from the airport. 

  

Please let me know if there is anything else you need from me! 

  

Sincerely, 

Steph 

 


